
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Our value this term is COURAGE 
Be strong, be courageous. Do not be afraid; do not be discouraged, for the 

lord your God will be with you wherever you go.                                                                                                                                                 
[Joshua 1:9]                                                               

 
[Luke 6:31] 
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                                      ‘Letting our light shine’ (Matthew 5:16) 
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You can find out about what’s going on at St George’s in a variety of ways: 
Visit the school website: www.st-georges-wrotham.kent.sch.uk/ 

Follow us on twitter: @StGeorgesKent and Instagram: stgeorgesceprimary_wrotham 
Keep up to date with newsletters on our website and keep an eye on the class pages 

                                                               

        Welcome back to term 2! There’s definitely a feel of a change in season 
with leaves now falling, a chill in the air and the night’s drawing in.  We’ve 
enjoyed a few days of autumnal sun but it’s good to see the children in their 
winter coats, prepared for all weather. I would like to thank the PTA for the way 
they are always looking out for ways to support the children. The winter coat 
initiative was fantastic and the children look very cosy wrapped up in them!  
  We have enjoyed welcoming Mr Jones back to school and he’s liked 
being back in class teaching and getting to know our children in Oak Class.   
 This week the children have focused on our school value of courage in 
their classes and in worships. This has also been linked to work on 
Remembrance as we approach 11th November. Children have asked me this 
week why we haven’t been selling poppies this year. Sadly, this is due to a 
member of our local community, Lynn Price, passing away. Lynn is a well-known 
name in Wrotham and has had strong connections to St George’s Church. She 
has been the lady who has volunteered for the British Legion and each year 
bought us the poppies to sell. Unfortunately, there has been no one to step into 
the role. On Monday children from Year 3 to Year 6 will be going to the war 
Memorial at St George’s Church for our school’s memorial service. Please feel 
free to join us at 10.30am. As Lynn has been a great supporter of the school, we 
would welcome the children wearing a poppy or a tasteful red accessory such as 
a ribbon, hair band or if your child is a member of the Scout or Guide movement 
then then can wear their club uniform instead of their school uniform.  
child’class has PE on  Monday they can bring in kit to change into for the 
afternoon.cub, brownie 
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Dojo Points Winning House for this week: 
 

St. David 
 
 

Times Tables Rockstars this week: 
 
 
 
 
 Returning next week…  

Attendance is important and our 
aim is to achieve above 96%.  

 
Whole school attendance this 

year so far is 95.3% 
 

Attendance this week: 
 

Oak (Year R): 91.2% 
 

Beech (Year 1): 99.1% 
 

Maple (Year 2): 98.0% 
 

Cedar (Year 3): 95.6% 
 

Willow (Year 4): 93.1% 
 

Hazel (Year 5): 96.7% 
 

Sycamore (Year 6): 97.1% 
 

Congratulations to: 
BEECH CLASS 

You are the highest attenders 
this week! 

 
For unexpected absence eg illness for example, please call 

and speak to the school office before 9.30am so absence can 
be recorded accurately. 

 
If they have an appointment during the school day you 

MUST provide evidence of an appointment. 
 

Any other absence must be requested using our absence 
request form. This can be found through this link:  

 
https://forms.gle/3dVUrxXZt9v5REKR9 

 
 

School Starter in September 2025? 
 

Do you have a child born between 1 September 2020 and 31 August 2021 who will start 
school in September 2025? You can apply online through the Kent County Council website or by 

post.  Applications will open on Tuesday 5th November 2024 and close Wednesday 15th January 2025. 

Exact dates and full details of how to apply will be available on the Kent Count Council website when 

applications open. 

CLICK HERE FOR LINK To APPLY 

Our open mornings are Tuesday 22 October, Thursday 7th November, Thursday 28th November and 

Tuesday 10th December.  

Please call the school office on 01732 882401 or email reception@st-georges-wrotham.kent.sch.uk  

to book a place! 

 

 
 

 

‘Letting Your Light Shine’ 
(Matthew 5:16) 

                                        
This corner on our newsletter highlights people 

connected to our school who fulfill our school vision, 
this week that honour goes to… 

 
Our Netball Team for playing so well in their first 

match of the season! 
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Bringing faith and education together 
“Letting our light  
 
 
                    Our week in pictures… 
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